|s this fair?

GIRLS
IN THE DISTRICT
OF COLUMBIA HAVE
ABOUT 700 FEWER
OPPORTUNITIES
TO PLAY SPORTS
IN HIGH SCHOOL
THAN BOYS.

No, it’s not fair.

\N

That’s why we need your help to make sure that girls in D.C. get equal opportunities to play sports.
The National Women’s Law Center is looking to connect with parents/guardians, coaches, students and
others who can provide information about girls’ athletics in public middle and high schools in DC.

If you have experiences with girls’ sports in DC or know someone who does, please call Valarie at the
National Women'’s Law Center at (202) 319-3046 or fill out our short survey here
http://action.nwic.org/dcps.
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